
Welcome to our 
International Summer Club 

“Sunny English”!



The National Library named after Akhmed-Zaki Validi of the Republic 
of Bashkortostan 

opened its doors for us this year.

We studied English, broadened our 
knowledge and skills! Also we had an 
opportunity to get acquainted with the 
life of the library and people working 

here.

Let us show you the activities we did 
together in August 2020! 



We’ve divided into two teams. 
Our usual day started with a Pow-Wow with Jeremy! After it we were full of energy and power to do our best at English trainings! 

Team 1 Team 2



Our first day and a tour of the library
We had an amazing excursion around the National Library in English. We saw ancient books and new technologies 

working together and aiming to help people in education. Many children got interested and decided to become regular 
visitors.  



This tour took place due to Pavel Sergeevitch Prozhirov, 
the chief librarian of the Foreign Literature Department in 

The National Library named after Akhmed-Zaki Validi 
of the Republic of Bashkortostan. 



This is Sofiya Nikolaevna Zhivnovskaya, a teacher at the 
musical school “Virtuozyi” for children and adults.

We enjoyed singing and dancing with her!



We went swimming 3 times and that was really great!
Swimming, jumping, playing and having fun!



This is Bikbulatova Alfiya Kamilovna, an artist and
 a teacher at Ufa State Technology and Design College.

She taught us to make clay toys and showed a wonderful
 presentation about the dolls she makes from clay.

       Also Alfiya Kamilovna explained how to draw portraits
 and had several workshops with us.





And this is Khalil Valeev,
 a sand animation performer, who surprised
 us with his talent and gave the children a

 chance to try to make sand pictures themselves.

That was very entertaining and we didn’t want to stop!





The weather was changeable
 and so were our activities!:-)



On the second Sunday of August people celebrate a Honey Day. That’s why the administration of the 
library gave us a tour and told many interesting facts about honey. In the end children were asked 

several questions and given some honey sweets.



After being so busy we had to regain our strength and tasty breakfast 
and lunch helped us to do it!



On August, 13 we had a wrestling lesson given by representatives of the International School of Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu in 
Ufa: Bulat Rashitovitch Atlasov, the director, and Artyom Aleksandrovitch Chernyishev, a coach. 



We were so busy
 inside the library….



…and 
outside!



Our creativeness has no limits!



The instructors, Nelly Vladimirovna Gabitova
 and Irina Vladimirovna Strizhak, English teachers at 
American-Bashkir Intercollege, thank you for the time 

and all the adventures we had together!



And our wonderful American instructors, native speakers and amazing teachers from American-Bashkir
Intercollege, Jeremy Savage and Elizabeth Hughes!



The Director of American-Bashkir
 Intercollege, Shvayko

Vyatcheslav Dmitrievitch.



Thank you for being with us!
See you next year!
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